March 30, 2024
Ledyard, Connecticut

Dear Members of Ledyard Town Council:

Please accept my resignation from the Ledyard Library Commission effective April
1, 2024. After about seventeen years of serving on the Commission, various
committees and several years as Treasurer, I feel it is now time to step away and
prioritize my health and some other obligations. I was appointed in April 2007 to
fill a vacancy. It hasbeenmy pleasure to serve the town in this way for all these
years,

1 have very much enjoyed working with the other Commissioners, and have made

some lasting friendships, as well as receiving the satisfaction of helping provide
the citizens of Ledyard with our excellent library system.

Sincerely,

Corsl atw

Carol A. Ganz

Ce: John Boldugc, Library Commission Chair
Mayor Fred Allyn



